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PLEASE BE SURE TO VOTE IN THE GENERAL ELECTION—NOVEMBER 3rd! 

K OF C BABY SHOWER 

 Our council held our annual baby shower the first week-

end in September at St. Mary and St. Teresa.  Due to 

Covid we held a monetary shower and collected over 

$1200 plus the council voted to donate $500 to the Preg-

nancy Care Clinic.  All money was given to the clin-

ic.  Thanks to the parishioners, this was a very worthy 

program.  Thanks to Dave and Marilyn Athmer for their 

help at St. Teresa’s.   

Paul Kauling and Jim Seiffert, Co-Chairmen 

 

VOCATIONS SUPPORT RAFFLE 
THANK YOU to all who bought raffle tickets this year 

for the Benefit of Illinois Vocations Raffle Support Pro-

gram.  Over 100 booklets were sold for our coun-

cil!  There are 15 tickets in each booklet – our council 

sells each booklet for $10, turning $6 in to the State and 

keeping $4 for our council.  There are $20,000 awarded 

total in 20 prizes, with 1st Prize winning $10,000.  The 
drawing is held this year on December 12.  Bob Diekem-

per has coordinated this effort for the last few 

years.  Thanks Bob!   
 

K OF C SAUSAGE & PANCAKE BREAKFASTS 

All breakfasts were cancelled for the remainder of 2020, 

due to the coronavirus.  We will start up again in 2021.   

 

BINGO 

Bingo has been on hold until further notice. 
 

K OF C FREE THROW CHAMPIONSHIP 

Our council is planning to participate again by holding the 

council level contest on a Wednesday in January at 8pm at 

St. Mary Gym in Carlyle.  This event is open to boys and 

girls, age 9-14. Watch the website news and announce-

ments at kofc1382.org for details.  

 

INTELLECTUAL DISABILITIES DRIVE 

Our council handed out tootsie rolls and collected money 

Sept 18-19 at only 2 sites this year (Posey intersection and 

IGA).  Cambridge Technologies once again contributed the 

largest donation from area businesses followed by 1st Na-

tional Bank, K&J Chevrolet, Chris Rivera, Carlyle Lake Ma-

rine, and others.  The council voted in October to distribute 

funds to six charities in Southern Illinois.  Each of those char-

ities will receive over $700 from this year’s drive.  Forty-

three of our members volunteered to collect donations 

along with 2 non-members.  Thanks to GK Bob Langenhorst 

for working 3 different timeslots AND for his generous do-

nation to purchase most of the leftover Tootsie Rolls.  Spe-

cial thanks to member Jeff Taylor for allowing us to collect 

funds at IGA.  Thanks to Council 1382 Volunteers and 2 non

-members who worked the drive: Tom Abernathy, Keith 

Alexander, Dave Beckmann, Dan Deiters, Todd Dempsey, 

Bob Diekemper, Jack Etter, Jim Etter, Skip Etter, Ken Foster, 

Randy Foster, Tom Frerker, Steve Fulton, Dennis Hempen, 

John Hempen, Bob Hilmes, Bernard Hodapp, Chad Holthaus, 

Norb Holthaus, Travis Huels, Joe Isaak, Virgil Jansen, Paul 

Kauling, Ashley King, Mike Kohlbrecher, Ron Kordick 

(multiple shifts), Bob Langenhorst (multiple shifts), Nick 

Lampen, Bob Lemanski, Bone Linton, Larry Peppenhorst, 

Ralph Petermeyer, Herb Pingsterhaus, Randy Pollmann, Ray 

Rainey, John Rubsam, Todd Schneider, Ian Timmermann, 

Stephen Trebs, Glen Voss, Rich Wellinghoff, Kevin Wessel-

mann (multiple shifts), Tim Wesselmann, Jack Wuebbles, and 

Ron Zurliene.  Can you identify the two non members?  Ron 

Kordick and Herb Pingsterhaus, Co-Chairmen  

 

MEMBERSHIP DUES – 

At the Oct. 13 monthly meeting, the council discussed rais-

ing yearly membership dues from $20 to $30 for regular 

members, and from $10 to $15 for Honorary members 

(aged 65 and older with 25 years of service).  Honorary Life 

members (age 70 with 25 years of service, or 50 consecutive 

years of service) would still not owe any dues.  It was decid-

ed that we will hold a vote on this issue at the next monthly 

meeting, November 10.  Your vote counts only if you come 

to the next meeting and participate! 

$300 ATTENDANCE PRIZE – 

The Council voted at the Dec. 2019 meeting to hold a drawing at the end of each calendar year,  

for members who attend the monthly meetings.  Your name is entered once for each of up to 12 meetings  
that you attend, so your chances of taking home the $300 increases with each meeting you attend!   

You must attend the whole meeting to have your name entered.  We have only two more meetings in 2020,  

and you can’t win if you don’t enter, so please attend at least one meeting per year! 



 



 

 

 

 

 November 2020  

Sun Mon Tue Wed Thu Fri Sat 

1  
 

2  
 

3  

 
 

 
Boy Scount Meeting 

7-8 PM 

4  
 

5  
 

6  
 

7  
 
 

Wedding Reception 

8  
 

9  
 

10  
 

Knights 
Membership 

Meeting at 7:30 PM 

11  
 

12  
 

13  
 

14  
 

15  
 

16  
 

17  
 

Columbian Club 
Meeting at 7:00 PM 

18  
 

19  
 

20  
 

21  
 

Wrestling Club 
Chicken and Beer 

Dinner 

22  
 

23  
 

24  
 
 
 

Boy Scount Meeting 
7-8 PM 

25  
 

26  
 

27  
 

28  
 

29  
First Sunday of 

Advent 
 

Family Event 

30  
 

 

  


